
Merry Christmas!
Baseball season is right around the corner.
This year you’ll be ripping line drives with

A BRAND NEW BAT!

We’ll be attending Bat Demo Day at BASE by Pros on Saturday, January 5th (5:30 PM-8:30 PM).
You’ll step in the batting cages to test and choose your favorite bat from one of these companies:


